
From: Vincent Sheheen <VSheheen@thesavagefirm.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Antjuan Seawrightseawrighta2@gmail.com 

Date: 4/26/2012 7:32:39 AM
Subject: RE: Chesterfield Delegation Notice - Mother of the Year

Thanks very much Katherine. I will likely not be able to make it, but would appreciate it if you would give my regards 
to Ms. Gulledge. She is a great lady. Thanks V

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2012 12:36 PM 
To: Vincent Sheheen
Subject: FW: Chesterfield Delegation Notice - Mother of the Year 

FYI

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2012 12:10 PM
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Chesterfield Delegation Notice - Mother of the Year 

Good afternoon,

The Governor wanted to let you know that she will be honoring Ms. Miriam Gulledge from Chesterfield this Thursday 
at the Statehouse. Please see below for details, and let us know if you have any questions.

Governor Nikki Haley will honor South Carolina's Mother of the Year, Miriam Gulledge of Chesterfield, on
Thursday, April 26, at 2:00 PM during a Statehouse press conference.

Gulledge was selected from among nominees sought statewide by the S.C. Mother of the Year Search
Committee of the S.C. Association of American Mothers, Inc. An outstanding mother has been named each 
year since 1942 to represent South Carolina in national competition for American Mother of the Year. Four 
S.C. mothers have been named American Mother of the Year. This year's American Mother will be
announced at the 2012 national convention in May.

Thank you.

Rebecca Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Asst. to Chief of Staff Tim Pearson
O: (803) 734-5068 | C: (803) 429-4561
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